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Dear teqball family,

As we fast approach the end of a year we will never forget, we wanted to take this opportunity to 
thank you one last time for your invaluable contribution to teqball’s global development in 2020.

At FITEQ, we have always believed in teqball’s ability to impact lives all around the world. However, 
without your shared belief, your passion for the sport and your commitment to making it accessi-
ble to all, teqball would still be just an exciting concept with untapped potential.

One of the things that is enabling teqball to realise this potential is the culture of innovation in our 
sport. Whilst FITEQ sets the strategic direction we travel in, it is the creativity we see from National 
Federations and clubs every day that sets us apart and makes teqball truly special. Our virtual Gen-
eral Assembly earlier this month gave us the chance to reflect on this and celebrate our successes 
together. It was just a shame we could not see you all in person for this moment, but as always, 
we thank you for your flexibility.

Our General Assembly also gave us the opportunity to look ahead to an exciting 2021. However, 
before we think about this, we want to encourage you all to use this seasonal period to take some 
well-earned rest, spend time with your families and ensure you enter 2021 refreshed and ready to 
go. When we return to action in January, we must be prepared to think about the lessons we have 
learned in 2020, and where necessary, identify the areas in which we need to press the reset button.

We have set ourselves ambitious targets once again next year and we have every reason to believe 
we can achieve them. Together, we have made remarkable progress this year. We are now a full 
Member of GAISF, a Signatory to the World Anti-Doping Code and most importantly a sport that is 
played in over 100 countries. However, as we have said many times in recent months, these mile-
stones are just the beginning of our journey. If we are to continue realising our potential, we need 
to maintain, and even increase, our levels of creativity and hard work.

Teqers around the world, thank you for everything you are doing for our sport. We have big 
dreams; something we have already shown are possible to come true. We wish you all very happy 
holidays, a magical New Year’s Eve celebration, and health, happiness and success in 2021. Enjoy 
your richly deserved rest, recharge your batteries and get ready for the biggest and best year in 
teqball’s history. We’ll be ready, so make sure are too!


